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I have been an active Member of the D.C. Bar for more than 25 years.  I have been fortunate in my 
career to have practiced Tax Law in-house at Fortune 500 companies and Start-ups, from an Am Law 
100 Firm in D.C. to a solo practice.  There has been a seismic shift in U.S. and international tax law 
over the last quarter-century.  The rapidly changing technology landscape and the unprecedented 
information sharing by tax authorities is only the beginning.  D.C. Bar Members have always been at 
the forefront of these advances – not the least of which reasons is that this is where U.S. tax policy 
takes shape.  I want to leverage my experience and expertise and the deep knowledge of our 
Members to create timely and insightful content programs, events and networking opportunities for 
our Tax Community. Thank you for considering my candidacy for Steering Committee Member. 

 
 


